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ALMA - Senator Kathleen Vinehout (D-Alma) and Representative Chris Danou (D –
Trempealeau) are hosting two Town Hall Meetings regarding the proposed 2015-17 State
Budget.

  

“The state budget affects schools, roads and care of our national resources,” said Danou.
“Significant changes are proposed for health care, agriculture and conservation.  People need
to let their voices be heard on these changes.”

  

“Budgets affect people in our neighborhoods,” said Vinehout.  “Please come, learn, and offer
your input related to the important decisions being made in Madison that will affect
Trempealeau County for years to come.”

  

The public, local legislators and other elected officials are invited to participate.

  

DATE            TIME                    LOCATION

  

May 7           6:30pm-8:30pm   Ho Chunk Executive Office Building - Atrium

  

(Thursday)                              W9814 Airport Road – BLACK RIVER FALLS

  

May 14  6:30pm-8:30pm   Alma Center-Humbird-Merrillan High School – Commons

  

(Thursday)                              124 South School Street – ALMA CENTER
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